
 
4TH FLOOR, HEIWA REAL ESTATE NIHONBASHI BLDG, 2-15-3, NIHONBASHI, 

CHUO-KU, TOKYO 103-0027  Tel: 03–5204-0250  Fax: 03-5204-0256 

 

 

 

November, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Closure notice during the New Year’s holiday season 

 

 

Please be announced that cargo receiving service of our terminal for used car will be closed  

 

from Saturday,28th Dec. 2024 to Sunday 5th Jan. 2025 

 

The final receiving time before the holiday will be 11:30 on Friday, 27th Dec. 2024,  

and the services in the new year will resume at 09:00 on Monday, 6th Jan. 2025. 

 

Thank you for all your support and we may you have happy New Year’s holidays. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

ECL Agency, ltd. 

Terminal Business Division 


